
 

President’s Letter 

Hello Everybody.  Other obligations 
have kept me from writing this 
sooner, so it is now in the afternoon 
on Easter (sorry Arny) when I have 
finally had some time to sit down 
and write this.  You will have 
received it some time next week, so 
I want to take this opportunity to 
say that I hope you all had a 
wonderful Easter or Passover 
holiday. 
 
Spring is here now (I know ‘cause 
my nose is running) and it reminded 
me of a cute poem I received from 
my good friend and predecessor 
president, Al Moss.  Al was one of 
the first people I met in Sedona.  I 
didn’t know him before, but I had 
been using his repair shop and store 
since the early 1960’s.  Even more 
interesting, I found out after 
knowing him well here, that we 
grew up only three blocks apart in 
Los Angeles.   We even went to the 
same schools, but not at the same 
time since he was older than I. 

So anyway, here is Al’s poem: 
 
Ah, tis spring 
Da boid is on da wing. 
My woid:  how absoid 
I tot da wing was on the boid. 
 
Typical Al Moss.  Al loved humor and 
practical jokes. 
 
I am happy to say that our club is 
doing well.  Mike Clark has provided 
interesting meetings and Loren 
Hedrick and Barbara Barrett have 
taken us on good outings.  The last 
one, the St. Patrick’s Day Parade, 
followed by a great luncheon, was 
enjoyed by everyone who 
participated.  Be sure to join us for 
our next outing. 



 

Some Stuff: 

 

Anniversary Congratulations 

Mike Welch & 

Dawna Westberg-Welch  16 
 

Next regular meeting April 10 
 

Butterfly Wonderland 
in Scottsdale - Tuesday April 17 

(see last page) 
 

Highway Cleanup - Saturday, April 21 
 

Annual Picnic - Tuesday, June 12 

ClubClubClub   
Calendar  Calendar  Calendar     

Welcome new members 
 

Dawna Westberg-Welch 

Mike Welch 

Suzanne Juarez     18 

Jean Jorgensen     23 

Rose Pietrofitta     8 

Rica Soltero      14 

Cary Walter      9 

Pat Wiegand      27 

Meeting Refreshments 
Note: Those providing refreshments will be 

reimbursed $10. Ground coffee is in the kitchen. 

 

Refreshments:  Terri & Bruce Huelat, Bob & 

Amy Duncan 

Coffee:  Larry & Jan Zavaglia 

 
FOR SALE: 

 
2004 Audi A4 Cabriolet.  Very good condi-

tion.  Black with tan  leather interior. 
Automatic transmission.  4 cyl. 

50,000 miles.  $5,000 OBO 
Call David Magill (773) 972 9638 

 
 
 

In case you missed it. 
 

The St. Patrick’s Day 
 

PARADE 
 

Many good shots by Loren Hedrick  



 

2018 EXECUTIVE BOARD 
   President      David Lombardi 
   1st Vice President    Avrum Cohen 
   2nd Vice President     Steve Van Derveer 
   Treasurer/Membership   Sam Pietrofitta 
   Program Chairman    Mike Clark 
   Secretary      Patti Reski 
   Historian & Website     Steve Blank 
   Tours & Events     Loren Hedrick & Barbara Barrett  
   Highway Cleanup        Phil Wadsack 
   Newsletter Editor    Arny Messersmith 
   Ex-Officio Member        Larry Currie 

       VISIT US AT:   SedonaCarClub.com                            facebook.com/sedona.carclub 

Sedona Car Club 
PO Box 748 

Sedona, AZ  86339 

 
Club Meetings 

The General Meetings of the Sedona Car Club are held at 7:00 p.m. on the second Tuesday of each month at 
the Sedona Library except in June when our meeting is the Annual Picnic and in December when it is the 

Annual Christmas Party.  We do not meet in July.  Please attend and bring a car-loving friend. 
 

Board Meetings 
The Board meets on the first Tuesday of each month at 8:30 a.m. at the Cousins’ clubroom. 

All members are invited to attend. 
 

Tire Tracks 
Tire Tracks is published eleven times a year by the Sedona Car Club and contains information on events and 
activities of interest to members. It is compiled and edited by Arny Messersmith and posted on the website 

by Steve Blank before the monthly meeting. All submissions are due by the 1st of each month. 
Email them to:  jan@messersmith.name.    

NEXT MEETING - APRIL 10 
Guest Speaker: 

 

Scott Jablow 
Sedona City Council 

Regional Car Events 

4/8 - Copper State 1000 Roadrunner Sendoff + Car Show - Tempe Diablo Stadium 

4/14 - Southwest Checker Cab and Classic Cruise In , Prescott  

4/21 - 7th Annual Cruise-In For The Veterans Car Show, Prescott  

4/28 - Mayer High School 3rd Annual Car Show  

4/28 - American Legion Post 135 Cornville, Arizona - 2018 All-Vehicle Dice Run 

5/4-6 - 31st Annual Rte 66 Fun Run  

5/11-12 - Beeline Charity Show, Payson  

5/15 - Sedona Elks Cruise-In  

 

(For a complete list of SCC 2018 events, visit our website at sedonacarclub.com) 

A Discount 
If your car is being serviced at Red 

Rock Precision Motors, be sure to ask 
for the car club 10% discount. 

For club information by phone, call David 
Lombardi at 928-203-9007 
 
By email send a message to Steve Blank at 
info@sedonacarclub.com 

Another Discount 
Get your precious car washed at 
Cleaner Quicker Car Wash and 

get a 10% discount for members. 



 

Butterfly Wonderland in Scottsdale has a state-of the art facility which includes the largest glass 
Conservatory in the United States! Inside is a tropical rainforest habitat providing food and 

shelter for up to 3,000 tropical/neo-tropical butterflies from all around the world!   
 

We have had several requests to see the Famous Butterfly Wonderland in Scottsdale! We have 
been given a special discount of $15.95 per person for our group, 

which is less than the Senior Discount Price!. 
 

The Butterfly Wonderland Representative has promised a special parking area just for our 
group's Awesome Cars. Please display your Sedona Car Club magnetic logos 

and wear your name tags if at all possible. 
 

The Butterfly Wonderland Moto is 'Butterflies are just Moths with much nicer cars!' 


